BOROUGH OF WEST MIFFLIN

October 3, 2018
Dear Amy Chin-Arroyo.,

I have received your request: however because of the amount of information you are requesting I
am notifying you that additional time will be required to gather the information. Additionally,
you're request has been forwarded to our Solicitor for review.

You should expect a reply within 30 days.

Thank you,

¢

Brian M. Kamauf
Borough Manager

1020 LEBANON ROAD + WEST MIFFLIN, PA 15122 - (412) 466-8170 « FAX (412) 466-8173
WESTMIFFLINBOROUGH.COM



BOROUGH OF WEST MIFFLIN

November 3, 2018

Right to Know Request

Dear Amy Chin-Arroyo,

I have reviewed your right to know request, the Borough of West Mifflin has no records of any of
the documents you have requested.

Thank you,

Brian M. Kamauf
Borough Manager
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